
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
   

 

   
 

   
 

    
 

  
  

 

    
 

   
 

 
 

   
  

      
 

 
 

 

       

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

7 Cedar Street, Suite 202
 
Sudbury, ON P3E 1A2
 
705.675.4783
 

To:	 Northeast Paramedics 

CC:	 Steve O’Neil, Senior Field Manager, North Field Office 
Helene Cameron, Field Manager, North Field Office 
Northeast Paramedic Service Chiefs and Deputy Chiefs 

From: Dr. Jason Prpic, Regional Medical Director, Centre for Prehospital Care 
& Trauma Service 

Re:	 Patellar Reduction Practice expected to commence September 2019 

Date:	 July 9, 2019 

Toll free / sans Frais www.hsnsudbury.ca/portalen/basehospital 

The HSN CPC has received ethics approval from Health Science North for 
the “Patellar Reduction in the Prehospital Setting” study and are currently 
waiting approval from the Ministry of Health to commence the study. We 
have been advised the approval will most likely occur early September 
2019. 

Although paramedics have received training during Spring Rounds, we ask 
that paramedics do not attempt this maneuver until notification of the 
official start is received. 

Dr. Jason Prpic 
Medical Director, 
Centre for Prehospital Care/Trauma Services 
Health Science North 

1.866.469.0822 


